
 
 
  
 
 
5 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Ref: School Photographs – date rearranged 
 
I am writing to inform you that our school photographer has rearranged the final session of 
school photos to Wednesday, 13 December 1:00-2:30pm.  
 
All students who missed out on our previous photography dates will have their individual 
photographs taken for internal Attendance Registers and Safeguarding purposes. These 
photographs are essential for the school to have on an internal administrative system in case 
of emergencies (such as missing child or absconding from school). 
 
As the photos are of excellent professional quality, you will have the opportunity to purchase 
your child/children’s photograph and you will be provided with the details of how to order online 
closer to the event.  
 
We will accommodate siblings’ photos where the children are attending Abbot’s Lea School. 
 
Please ensure that your child/children attend school in their full formal school uniform on both 
days. If your child/children normally wear PE uniform on the given dates, please note that they 
must wear the full formal uniform instead.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school directly on 0151 428 1161.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 


